
 

 

 
 

Dear Headteacher, 

 

Girl Guides have been marking World Thinking Day on 22nd February since 1926.  

 

World Thinking Day is a celebration of ten million girls worldwide that has taken 
place every 22nd February since 1926. It remains a day for all Guides and Girl 
Scouts to think of each other and celebrate their sisters all around the world.  

 

Traditionally members of Girlguiding have worn their uniform to school when 
22nd February has fallen on a school day and this year it falls on the Thursday 
after half term. We would be grateful if you would give permission for the girls in 
your school who belong to Rainbows, Brownies and Guides in the Kidderminster 
Division to wear their uniform to school on 22nd February.  

 

Wearing their uniform helps them to identify other girls who are part of 
Girlguiding and also may help to foster new friendships. It also gives us the 
opportunity to promote Girlguiding.  

 

If possible, please could you confirm your consent to us and also let the girls 
within your school know that they can wear their uniforms to school on 22nd 
February.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

With best wishes, 

Lydia and Kerena 

Division commissioners 

Kidderminster Division 


